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Chairman Baldridge, Vice-Chair McClain, Ranking Member Sheehy, and members of the Transportation 

and Public Safety Committee, thank you for bringing this bill up for a hearing and allowing me to speak 

on another bill today.  

Mr. Chairman, this is also a simple bill that honors patrolman Leroy S. Bedell by designating parts of 

State Route 113 as the "Patrolman Leroy S. Bedell Memorial Highway." 

I will take any questions the committee may have. 


